BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM HIGH SCHOOL

Executive Session of November 14, 1974

Members Present: Sergio Motatori, Chairman

James E. Hart, Vice-Chairman, Clerk

Francis O. Forte

James A. McElroy

Executive session was called at 9:25 P.M.

McElroy stated he wanted to clear up the matter of the Official Map of the town with Town Counsel Ambler. Since neither the present or any of the past boards have felt the necessity of such a map he wanted to know what distinct advantages could be gained by such a map. The board voted to write Ambler asking if there was any particular reason why he felt the Board should record such a map at this time, and if he felt it was an absolute requirement under the law to have such a map.

McElroy told the board there was one member who hasn't been showing up for the regular meeting and was asking for Cortes to resign from the board. On a McElroy-Forte motion the Board voted unanimously to send a letter to Cortes asking for his resignation due to his either being unable or unwilling to attend its regular meetings.

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 P.M.

Approved as Read:

Respectfully submitted:

James E. Hart, Clerk

June of fart